
To 

Mrs Audrey Esperou Surrel,                                                                                                                                                              

ESC Councils Senior Manager. 

 

Form  

Mr François DIEVART 

Cardiologist, Clinique Villette, Dunkerque, France 

e-mail : fdcardio@gmail.com 

2024 April, 2nd. 

 

Dear Mrs. Esperou Surrel, 

Please note my candidacy as member of the Nominating Committee of the ESC, representing the 

Council of Cardiology Practice. 

 

François Dievart, MD                                                                                                                                                              

ESC CCP Member 

 

 


